
 
STUDENTS INVITED: 

Year 10 initially and then Year 11 

2025 An Inspector Calls Trip—Sunderland Empire 

Thursday 10th April 6.15pm  

COST: £20  

INCLUDED 

Coach travel to and from  

Sunderland.  

Entry into the play. 

PAYMENT 

Hebburn Comprehensive is a cashless 

school. All payments are to be made 

through ParentPay. The ParentPay  

system will open for payments on  

Tuesday 14th February  

https://www.parentpay.com/ 

Payment is a show of agreement and 

consent.  

PLACE ALLOCATION 

Excellent attendance is expected between 

now and the 10th April. 

No pupil whose standard of behaviour 

gives cause for concern will be allowed to 

participate in the trip. 

If the allocation is not filled by Year 10 

pupils, Year 11 pupils will be invited to 

attend.  

PURPOSE 

To directly support Key Stage 4 with their English Literature GCSE 

course, we have organised a trip to Sunderland Empire to see the 

world-famous production of JB Priestley’s ‘An Inspector Calls.’ 

Seeing the play as a major stage production will greatly benefit  

pupils’ understanding of the text which they are currently studying.  

   We encourage all pupils to take this unique opportunity as it will 

hugely enhance their chances of success in their final GSCE exam as 

well as being an enjoyable as a experience! 

PAYMENT SCHEDULE 

 

 

 

BOOKING CONDITIONS 

Please note, this trip has been booked and paid for in advance.  

*If a pupil cannot attend due to illness then we will endeavour to  

refund if possible. 

*If a pupil is removed from the trip due to unacceptable behaviour, we 

will also endeavour to refund 

Additional Information: 

Pupils will be taken to and from the theatre via coach. They must return to school for 6.15pm. The coaches will 

leave school at 6.30pm promptly and will not wait for late attenders. 

The running time of the production is 1 hour 50 minutes. This means pupils will return to school between 10.00pm 

and 10.15pm, On return, parents/carers are fully responsible for pupils and we ask pupils are collected by a 

nominated adult.  

Pupils can wear smart, casual clothing that must be appropriate for a visit to the theatre. This event is open to the 

public. Any poor behaviour could result in parents/carers being asked to collect their child  immediately from the 

venue.  

Pupils are not allowed to eat or drink on the coach. Light refreshments can be taken to the theatre but they must 

be sealed as they enter the building. The theatre is cashless venue and there will be limited possibilities to buy 

refreshments on the night.  

Any pupil who takes valuable items is doing that at their own risk. The school cannot accept liability in the event of 

loss or damage.                                                                                                                  Mrs C Moore Head of Year 10                                                                                                  

 

 Amount 

Due 

Deadline Date 

Non-Refundable* 

 payment 

£20  Monday 3rd  

February 

Hebburn Comprehensive School 

https://www.ParentPay.com/

